
Re: pool closed 
 
 
From: cgarland@harvardmanagement.com <cgarland@harvardmanagement.com> 
Sent: Friday, July 15, 2016 2:45 PM 
To: all owners 
Subject: pool closed 

  
Good afternoon everyone 
 
We regret to inform you that the pool has shut down until July 20th.  Unfortunately a key element for the pool 
malfunctioned and the part had to be ordered. 
 
We will be back up and running on 7/20 as long we the part arrives on time. 
 
We apologize for this interruption of services. 
 
Thank You 
 
Connie Garland 

 


